STATE OF NEBRASKA

JOHN A. GALE P.O. Box 94608

Lincoln, NE 68509-4608

Phone 402-471-2554
February 3, 2012 Fax 402-471-3237
wWwWWw.sos.state.ne.us

Dot Registry
208 W 19" St
Kansas City, Missouri 64108

Subject: Letter of support for the Restricted Use of ihe Top Level Domains,” AINC”
and “.LLC”

Ladies and Gentlemen:

This letter confirms that the State of Nebraska, Office of the Sccretary of State, is
charged with administering Nebraska’s database of registered business cntities. The
companies registered with this office are members of the larger community of
corporations authorized to conduct business in the United States.

We understand that the Internet Corporation for Assigned Names and Numbers
(“ICANN") will be accepting applications for new web extensions this year. This office
has been informed that companics, such as DOT Registry, LLC, will be applying for the
strings, “.INC” and “..L.C” with restrictions that are intended to protect U.S. companies
and consumers that are registered with the Secrctary of State.

In the event ICANN decides to issue these strings and in order to further the public policy
reasons for which entities file at the state level, we believe that such strings should only
be issued to companies that are registered with a secretary of state or equivalent agency.
It is important that registry companies provide access to the in formation provided by
registered companics for jurisdictional purposes. Our office believes that such
restrictions are integral to these strings and will object to the use of the strings, “.INC”
and “.LL.C” without any restrictions.




